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Notice on Effects of 2018 Hokkaido Eastern Iburi Earthqguake on Our Company
(Follow up report)

We express our deepest sympathy to victims of Hokkaido earthquake on September 6, 2018.

At our Hokkaido Mill (Yufutsu) (Tomakomai-shi, Hokkaido) and Hokkaido Mill (Shiraoi) (Shiraoi-gun, Hokkaido),
we are carrying out work for the restart of production facilities that were shut down as a result of the earthquake, whilst
continuing to use its in-house power generation system to supply power to Hokkaido Electric Power. On September 10,
we restarted one paper machine at our Hokkaido Mill (Shiraoi) and resumed paper production. We are also carrying
out reconstruction work on other production facilities aiming to restart them gradually.

At our Hokkaido Mill (Yufutsu), we are currently carrying out recovery work on the main boiler and plans to gradually
restart production facilities from tomorrow.

Our product delivery is mainly managed with our inventory and will also use the supply from our group mill
throughout Japan if necessary.

We will be immediately disclose if the significant impact is expected.



